Subject: RE: Re: M3DFAC6-Objection

Dear Mr Dempsey and Camden Planning Office,

| add to my below email that the Garden Shed in 7 Rosecroft Gardens is too high
and has lighting which is polluting and interferes with our enjoyment of our house
and garden

Yours Faithfully

Lawrence Cartier

Subject: Re: M3DFAC6-Objection

Dear Mr Dempsey and the Camden Planning Office,

| refer to the above Planning Application in respect of 7 Rosecroft Avenue, London
NW3 7QA and write to lodge an Objection.

My wife and | and family are the owners and occupiers of the house situate at 17
Hollycroft Avenue, Hampstead, NW3 7QH. Our house and garden are overlooked
by properties in Rosecroft Avenue including 7 Rosecroft Avenue.
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The above-mentioned Planning Application includes a new Dormer Window which
we object to. Dormer windows are not in accordance with the Conservation Area.
The particular Dormer Window (the subject of the above planning application)
unreasonably increases the extent to which our house and garden are overlooked
and is unsightly.

| add that that our garden also abuts the garden of 7 Rosecroft Avenue where an
oversized garden shed has been built which obscures the entry of light into our
garden and is unsightly. We question whether the shed has been built in
accordance with planning requirements and request that the compliance of the
construction with planning requirements is investigated by the relevant planning
officer.

| am available to provide further information as required
Please take note of our Objection to the Dormer Window and investigate planning
compliance of the construction of the garden shed in the garden of 7 Rosecroft

Avenue.

Yours Faithfully

Lawrence Cartier




